
From: Roland Doggen <rdoggen@norstarheatingandcooling.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 11:56 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Fossil Fuel Heatjng 

 

External Email 

I strongly object to any attempts to make it more difficult or outright ban the use of fossil fuel. In many 
parts if the state the use of fossil fuel is a necessity and without it the possibility to heat their houses are 
not existing. Many household are dependent on this and the cost to switch them over would be cost 
prohibitive and would hurt mostly low income households 

Best Regards, 
 
 
Roland Doggen 
 
Norstar Heating & Cooling, Inc. 
Independent Electric dba 
Hydrojet plumbing dba 
 


